
 
 
 
 

 
 

Press release – April 12, 2018 
 

Regulators meeting in Birmingham 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Austrian, British, French, Portuguese and Spanish regulatory authorities met on April 11th in 
Birmingham. 
 
After reports on their national markets’ status, the regulators exchanged on problem gambling 
detection, standardization in support of online gambling supervision, loot-boxes, skin betting and 
match-fixing. 
 
The next meeting of the European regulators will be held in Paris in October 2018.  
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